
Trade Between Cameroon And US Hit 250 Billion CFAF Last Year-US Ambassador 

Trade  between Cameroon and the United States amounted to 250 billion francs  CFA in 2012,
according to the US Ambassador to Cameroon, Robert P.  Jackson. 

  

The  American diplomat reviewed the bilateral cooperation between his  country and Cameroon
on July 2, 2013, in Douala at the ceremony to  celebrate the 237th anniversary of American
Independence commemorated every 4
th

July of the year, Mutations said Friday, July 5, 2013.

  

For  Robert P. Jackson, relations between the two countries have been  strengthened since
2000, with the advent of the Act on Growth and  Opportunity in Africa (AGOA).
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